
 

To: Kaukauna Public Library Board of Trustees 
From: Library Director Ashley Thiem-Menning 
Date: 8/10/22 
Re: Staffing Updates 
 
In July we hired three On-Call Library Assistants including Julianne Reif, Becky Haen, 
and Donna Liecht.  
 
Julianne is recently retired from a career in HR and marketing. Becky is a fourth 
grade teacher at St. Ignatius, and Donna has previous experience in the children’s 
department at Neenah Public Library and owns her own photography company.   
 
In August, we posted for a part-time Library Assistant: Programmer. We have started 
the interview process and hope to have a candidate selected by the end of the 
month.  
 
  
 


